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DAvip B.JEWETT, M.D.
219 ALEXANDER STREET
ROCH ESTER,NEW YORK

August 13, 1925,

Dr, Harvey Cushing,
721 Huntington Avenue,

Boston, Massachusetts.
Dear Doctor Cushing:

Thanks vefy much for the care that you gave
Frederick Fuller! We feel quite incompetent to handle such
things at our hospital and consequently, when they coime
into the wards, we have to sénd them elsewhere,

Also thanks for the splendid contribution you
made in giving ‘us all the "Life and Letters" of Doctor Osler.

I have read both volumes with the greatest pleasure,

Most sincerely yours,

DBJ/P.
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